Privacy Notice — Registering an account with Sir John Deane’s Sixth
Form College’s Application System

The Sir John Brunner Foundation (the Foundation) collects and processes personal data relating to
registered students to manage the application process effectively. This notice outlines how the
Foundation will handle your personal information.

Why does the foundation collect Personal information?
The Foundation needs to collect and process data in order to verify your registration and to guide
aspiring applicants through the foundation’s application process.

The Foundation has a legitimate interest in processing personal data at registration for the following
reasons:
- To ensure the contact details are correct.
o Allowing the Foundation to effectively communicate the application process to
applicants
o Communicate updates on the application process
o Inform applicants of the outcomes of their application.
« To ensure that relevant information is communicated to applicants throughout the
application process.
- To ensure applicants are eligible to apply for a place within the Foundation.

policies allow us to do so.
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